] Division of Finance and Administration
¥ A message from Chief Financial Officer and

Vice Chancellor Ronald 5. Cortez

Dear DFA employees,

As a reminder, our annual team building picnic is scheduled for this Wednesday, July 24 from 11
a.m. - 1:00 p.m. at the University Club. | will deliver an official welcome at 11:45 a.m.

Parking will be available in the University Club parking lot; however, carpooling or walking to the
event is encouraged. If the lot is full, additional parking can be found in the Anteater Parking
Structure.

Earn Up to Four Raffle Tickets

Pick up a name tag upon arrival at the check-in table located in the lobby.
Complete name tag activity (instructions provided at check-in).

Bring your reusable water bottle to support this zero waste event.
Complete event survey.

Winners do not need to be present to win.

This team building event is an excellent way for you to meet your colleagues and celebrate our
contributions to the graduating class of 2019. | look forward to seeing each of you at the picnic.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration
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Office of the Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor

455 Aldrich Hall
Irvine, CA 92697-1025
(949) 824-5109



https://www.fa.uci.edu/Resources/pdfs/2019-DFA-Picnic-FLYER.pdf
https://map.uci.edu/?id=463#!m/83331?ce/8403?s/University%20Club?ct/8403
https://map.uci.edu/?id=463#!m/367521?ce/8403?ct/8403
http://www.fa.uci.edu/
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